
 

Newsletter 

 
It has been a very fun and eventful half term! Children have been observing how 
the season has been changing with our productive outings and activities involved. 
This term is always a fun as the seasons change and the weather starts to improve. 
We are very much looking forward to sharing this eventful term with your child and 
there are many new enriched and fun activities we are planning to do. 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

Mother’s Day workshop: We always love to 
have parent partnership involved.  

 
Mosque visit: we will be visiting the local mosque 
as per our planning for the holy month of 
Ramadan. 

 
Eid Party: We will be planning an Eid party for our 
children; dates will be given prior to the event. Eid 
celebrations will be held at the end of Ramadan 
month.  

 
Open week. 20th to 24th March 2023. 

We are having an open week next week! 
 
> All week next week we will welcome new parents 
to come and look around our setting, ask questions, 
sit/chat with our friendly staff who can help register 
your child. 
> We will also give advice about how to claim child 
care costs. (Tax free child care available) 
> We can do your child’s eligibility check.  
> We can discuss FREE child care for working 
parents. (30 hours free child care) 
> We can talk about attending training and colleges 
and how to access funding. 
> We are now enrolling babies from 03 months. 
> We offer FREE child care from 2- to 5-year-olds 

Exciting opportunities   
 
We are very excited to let you know that we visit 
the local library regularly every week as part of our 
planning.  
On Friday mornings we are very fortunate that we 
are regularly visiting the stay and play sessions; 
this allows a friendly social learning space for 0-5 
years with fun activities to support your children’s 
learning and development that helps your children 
to engage through play.   
We are pleased to say, we are now enrolling babies 
and we have put in place a new baby room, please 
can you put a word out there.  
 

 
 

 Spring 2023 | Issue 03  
 

Learning and developments  
 

• Preschool: The topics pre-schoolers are currently covering are spring gardens, 
Mother’s Day, Ramadan, Eid, recognizing names, phonics and numbers. We are 
also ensuring our pre-schoolers are getting equipped and prepared regularly for 
their transition into their school setting.   

• Toddlers: Toddlers will learn about Spring, Ramadan, Eid, patterns, shapes, 
camouflage and simple repeating patterns in the environment and repetition of 
new learnt words.   

What’s coming up… Eid-Ul-Fitr and as the weather is improving, regular outdoor 
visits will be implemented for a longer period. Please ensure to bring a water 
bottle and sun screen for your child.   
 
Story of the week 

Children will be learning:  
• Introducing a new book every week with the interest of children 
• new words to help improve vocabulary and language skills  
• To build their imagination skills  

 
Key dates for your diary 

 
Easter holiday: Friday 31st March 2023 

 
Term Starts: We will return on 17th April 2023 

 

If you have any questions or would like any further information, please don’t hesitate in speaking to the manager or your child’s key worker. 
Telephone: 0121 250 4144 M: 07535576478 M: 07487232520 

Address: 127 Frederick Road, Aston B6 6BP 

 


